
 

Internationaler Violinwettbewerb Henri Marteau | Hofer Symphoniker gGmbH | Klosterstraße 9-11 | 95028 Hof/Germany 
 Tel. +49 9281 7200-15 | Fax +49 9281 7200-72 

 

 

 

6th International Violin Competition Henri Marteau –  

Application until January 31, 2017 

 

From April 24 until May 6, 2017 the 6th International Violin Competition Henri Marteau takes 

place in Lichtenberg and Hof. The Hofer Symphoniker (Hof symphony orchestra) assumed 

again the artistic and organizational general direction of the competition. The international 

jury with Gilbert Varga as chairman for the fourth time consists of renowned professors, solo-

ists and personalities of the musical life. Media partner is again the Bayerische Rundfunk, 

which will produce a broadcast production and a CD recording with the first prize winner.  

The laureates receive cash awards with a total of € 35.000, the loan of a valuable violin and 

scholarships for master classes.  

Numerous applications from all over the world already arrived in the competition office of the 

Hofer Symphoniker. Violinists who are not older than 25 years at the time of the competition 

can apply online until January 31, 2017. 

More information: www.violincompetition-marteau.de 

 

 

Fedor Rudin, winner of the competition 2014 at the Gala concert with the Hofer Symphoniker 

 

19.01.2017 


